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Regarding change in DC-5 model dry gas meter specifications 
 

 

We thank you for your continued patronage. 

 

At this time, we would like to inform you that the measurement range of our DC-5 model dry gas 

meters will be changed. 

 

Previously, all DC model meters have had measurement ranges starting from 10L/h (0.16L/min). 

However, a survey among our users revealed that the DC-5 model is rarely used on the lower end of 

the range. 

For pre-shipment inspection, the current minimum of 10L/h leads to significantly longer testing 

time for the DC-5 compared to the other models, which is not reflected in the price of the DC-5 

models. After careful consideration of the pricing for the DC-5, we have chosen the action we 

believe will cause the least inconvenience for our valued customers, which is to change the 

measurement range while keeping the price unchanged. 

 

Outside of the measurement range, there will be no changes. 

Any previously sold DC-5 model (with measurement range 10～5000L/h) can still be used at the 

previous measurement range, and calibration of such meters can be performed at the usual flow 

rates. 

  

 

【Changes】 
 

 ●Applicable models  

   ＤＣ－５■ all models 

      （ＤＣＤａ－５■、ＤＣ－５■－Ｍ, etc.） ※including all other options 

 

●Measurement range 

   （Previous） 10～5000L/h      →   （New） 50～5000L/h 
 

 ●Implementation time-frame  

   All orders received on or after 01 October 2014 
※However, any order based on a valid quote issued before this time will be exempted upon request. 

Should you have any questions, please contact our sales department. 


